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April 13, 2020 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                           

 

*Zoom circle times will continue this week. We have received very positive feedback 

regarding the Zoom circle times and are so glad that you and your child are enjoying them!   You will receive an 

email with your child’s time and sign-on information.   

*”Homework” packets will be delivered to you today so please put your blue bags on or near your front door.  

See below for items to prepare and/or bring to circle time. 

                                                                                                   

                                                                                                    

 

  

Language Arts 

We will be working on 

the symbol and sounds 

for the letter V. 

 

 

Activities 

Activities will center around author and illustrator, Eric Carle’s 

book “The Hungry Caterpillar.” 

On Tuesday, please bring your already made shaky egg to circle 

time, on Wednesday, please bring your 5 Hungry Caterpillar 

stick crafts to use to participate in the reading of the Hungry 

Caterpillar and for Thursday’s circle time, please bring the 

butterfly book to read together. 

Thursday is hat day!  Wear a hat to our Zoom meeting. 

Number of the week is 8. 

 

  

 


